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Almonds 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
On Thursday 9th February the Almond Board of California released their January 2017 Almond 
Position Report confirming shipments of 165.8 million lbs, a remarkable 28.3% increase over last 
year’s 129.2 million lbs.  
 
With 6 months of the season complete, California continues to ship record quantities: 1.116 billion 
lbs  vs.  836  million  lbs  at  the  same point  last  season,  an  increase  of  33.5%.  We all  expected an  
increase in January shipments compared to last year, most referred to 140 to 150 million lbs [an 
increase of 9-16%]; hence this increase was a surprise. The figure also surpasses the previous 
record January number of 160.3 million lbs which was shipped in January 2014. We have now seen 
record shipments in 7 out of the last 10 months.  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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